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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund

Any additional costs to the Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife as a result of provisions that would allow a 
person who holds a junior hunting license, who has completed a relevant hunter safety course and is at least 14 years 
of age to hunt without being accompanied by or under the direct supervision of a junior hunter supervisor are 
anticipated to be minor and can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources.  
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